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Further Information

Invitees

City Deal

A presentation explaining:-

An overview of the City Deal & what will Bridgend gain from it. What is 

Bridgend getting from the City Deal (what are we getting as the percentage 

of monetary input

Is there a business plan that members can see?

What projects have been identified so far.

Deputy Leader;

Darren Mepham, Chief Executive;

Mark Shephard, Corporate Director Communities;

Gill Lewis, Interim Head of Finance;

Leader from Monmouthshire Council;

Chair of City Deal Group.

Update on Budget Recommendations

BREP concluded that subsequent to the presentation of Scrutiny’s 

recommendations to Cabinet and an initial response being received, this be 

followed up by a report in early April to provide the Corporate Overview 

Scrutiny Committee with an update on the budget recommendations.  They 

further requested that the Chief Executive and Leader be invited to attend 

this meeting.

Darren Mepham, Chief Executive

Cllr Huw David, Leader

Cllr Hywel Williams, Deputy Leader

Gill Lewis, Interim Head of Finance

Public Service Board
Updates from Public Service Board OVS Panel

Central South Consortium
Updates from CSC OVS Working Group

Annual Recommendations/feedback 

Update

Update on all feedback that required follow up and recommendations - 

Cabinet and Officer ones

Items for the future

Budget Recs Review

 

BREP Rec - Report in early April to provide the Corporate Overview Scrutiny 

Committee with an update on the budget recommendations.  They further 

requested that the Chief Executive and Leader be invited to attend this 

meeting.

Contract Management

To receive an un-redacted copy of the Waste Services contract so Members 

can specifically look into the tendering of the contract

*Confidential meeting requested by Corporate to discuss this matter

Corporate Overview and Scrutiny Forward Work Programme

30-Apr-18



Collaboration Working

1. Establish an understanding of the collaboration work that is being 

undertaken within the LA, including projects such as City Deal and Valleys 

Task Force;

2. Receive an update on the accountability arrangements that is in place of 

collaboration work/joint services;

3. Consider how collaboration work has assisted in achieving value for money 

and contributed to the Authorities overall budget savings;

4. Investigate and monitor the extent to which other LAs are working in 

collaboration with TCCs;

5. To receive the outcome of the Review currently being undertaken by 

Welsh Government in relation to TCCs and its impact on BCBC;

6. Explore how the Authority is collaborating with the Police and to what 

extent they have been approached to share the monetary burden especially 

in enforcement;

7 Explore why the Authority has not progressed joint services for HR other 

than the current pension system, as well as Finance and Democratic Services.

8 Internal collaboration – how are Corporate Directors learning from one 

another; what can be learnt, what positive aspects can be shared and how 

can this be transferred appropriately across other Directorates;

BAVO - how much do we provide to them and what dothey do with it.

2017-2018 Quarter 4 Financial 

Performance

Trial day event.

Members have requested that all Directors attend this session. 


